
Very truly yours, 

e-ie 'a-2/1-6-114i 
L. R. Parsons 
Superintendent 
by J. Pearson 

THE DENVER AND RIO GRANDE WESTERN RAILROAD COMPANY 

L. R. PARSONS 
SUPERINTINDENT 
	 650 DAVIS ROAD 

BALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84119 

May 5, 1978 

File U-38-9, 38-10, 38-11 

City of Grand Junction, 
P. O. Box 968 
Grand Junction, Colorado 
81501 

Re: River Road, Paradise Hills and Independent 
Avenue interceptor sewers, HDR No. 73-44-10 
and 73-47-10. 

Gentlemen: 

On March 28, 1978, this office mailed to you, 
duplicate pending pipeline crossing agreements, covering 
the above mentioned pipeline crossings and encroachments 
between Mile Post 451+3840 feet and Mile Post 454+5190 
feet, near Durham, Colorado. 

To date these agreements have not been returned. 
e as to their current status so we Could you please advise  

may update our current files. 

JP/jdm 
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